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February 24, 2022 
 

 

Marcy Brossman, Administrator 

Cheyenne County Board of Commissioners 

P.O. Box 567 

Cheyenne Wells, CO  80810 
 

Re: Pit No. 2, Permit M-1983-106, Receipt of Corrective Actions Documentation  

 

 

Dear Ms. Brossman: 
 

The Division received your response to a Compliance Problem cited in the Division’s report from the 
inspection that was conducted on November 9, 2021.  The status of the corrective action in regard to the 
cited problem is as follows: 
 
Compliance Problem, Signs & Markers: The affected area boundary markers are missing in many 

locations.  

This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of photographs of the new markers sent in an email 
to the Division from Cheyenne County on February 24, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or by calling (720) 601-2276. 

 
 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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